
PLANNING BOARD 

BOROUGH OF ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS 

 

 1 

MEMORANDUM REGARDING CANCELLATION OF MARCH 26, 2019 

 

SPECIAL MEETING: 7:31 P.M. 

 

Michael Steib was present as Board Attorney.  Mr. Steib stated that this is the March 26, 2019 

scheduled meeting for the Atlantic Highlands Planning Board.  Based upon the request of the 

applicant to adjourn the matter so they can address comments made at the last evening’s meeting 

of March 25, 2019, the Board has granted an adjournment of the case.  The adjournment is set for 

April 11, 2019 at the municipal Borough Hall, at which point a new Special Meeting scheduled 

for a continuation will be announced at that time.  There will be no further notice of this.  Be at 

Borough Chambers on April 11, 2019 at 7:30pm at which point in time, the meeting will be 

announced for date, time and place.  There will be no further notice of further meetings.  Being no 

further business for the planning board this meeting is cancelled.   

 

 

       

Erin Uriarte 

      Planning Board Secretary 

 


